
 

 

 
         Date: 2 May 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

The Appointment Slip for the School Dental Care Service by the Department of Health has been sent 
out to your child today. Please kindly check your child's school bag tonight. 

The appointment date and time are allocated by the School Dental Clinic. For any questions or 
rescheduling, please contact 2760 5232 or 2928 6116 (24-hour automated hotline, see the back of 
the slip). 

Please be reminded to bring the appointment slip, student's own toothbrush and SDCS handbook (if 
applicable) when attending the appointment.  

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

 


